

C.M. BARDWELL ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Mrs. Catherine Cohoon, Principal 550 S. Lincoln Avenue Aurora, IL 60505 bardwell.d131.org • (630) 299-5300



To: Dr. Robert Halverson

From: Catherine Cohoon

Date: August 28, 2025

Subject: Acceptance of Donation

I respectfully request that the East Aurora School District 131 Board of Education accept a donation of 250 Chick-fil-A Cookie Reward cards. The cards will be utilized as attendance incentives for students at C. M. Bardwell Elementary School.

Please forward a letter acknowledging receipt of this donation to:

Chick-fil-A Oswego c/o Luca Caraba Chit, Operator 2740 US Highway 34 Oswego, IL 60543 630-554-8611

Sincerely,

Catherine Cohoon

atherine Cohoon

Principal